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Dear Mayor Elicker,  
 
I sincerely hope this message finds you well. 
 
I'm writing to share the NHFPL Board of Directors nomination of Jeanette Sykes for the open position among its 
membership. 
 
You will find attached a letter from me on behalf of the Board, as well as Jeanette's resume. 
 
Warmly, 
Lauren Anderson 


